
Public Open House for
Proposed Helliwell Lake

Area Structure Plan (ASP)

This five lot country residential development,
located on the north shore of Helliwell Lake,
legally described as Pt. SW 6-61-24-W4, is being
proposed by a landowner in Westlock County.
We are looking for input on the ASP.

A Public Open House will be held:
Place: Clyde & District Senior Citizens Club

4714 50 St, Clyde, AB T0G 0P0
Date: Tuesday, April 9, 2024
Time: 6:00 p.m.

Alternatively, you may obtain additional
information or provide your comments regarding
the proposed ASP by:
1) Visiting the Scheffer Andrew Ltd. website,

Notices section at www.schefferandrew.com
2) Contacting Kyle Miller (Scheffer Andrew Ltd.)

at 780-984-6628 or by email at
k.miller@schefferandrew.com.


